
Friday Update, March 31, 2023 
 
Good evening Sulphur Springs Families and staff, this is Dr. Catherine Kawaguchi, 
your Superintendent with your Friday update, March 31, 2023. 
 

 
 
 

Many Families One Community Family Resource Fair 
 

Saturday, April 15th!! 

 

 
 
On Saturday, April 15th from 9:00 AM to 2:00 PM at Golden Valley High School, 
our District is joining William S. Hart Union High School District in hosting an 
exciting FREE Family Resource Fair for our community. 
 
Families will have an opportunity to attend workshops that focus on a variety of 
topics that will be presented by Sulphur Springs and William S. Hart Union School 



Districts’ staff and community partners in the Santa Clarita Valley. Please know 
that there will be translators at every workshop to support families. A few of the 
topics that will be presented are: 
 

• A-G Requirements for High School and University  

• Teens, Social Media, and Mental Health 

• Plugged in Parent: Keeping Kids Healthy, Safe, and Happy in the Digital Age 

• Mental Health Awareness and Self-Care 

• The Magic of Reading 

• How to Support your Active and Engaged High School Student 

• Healthy Habits for Families 

• Social & Emotional Skills for TK and Kindergarten 

• College of the Canyons, Helping You Achieve Your Goals! 
 
AND MANY MORE!! 
 

KIDS’ PROGRAM: 

 
 
 

 
 

 
Registration Required (Parents must re-register their children for the April 15th 

date, even if you registered for the February date). 
 

ONLY 300 Spaces Available: Kids’ Program: 
 

Registration is required for children, ages 4 to 13 years old, to attend the Kids’ 
Program. Please click on the LINK to register your child. Parents will receive a 
confirmation call from staff that your child is registered for the Program.  
 
While parents are attending workshops at the Resource Fair from 9:30 AM to 
12:30 PM, your child will have an opportunity to attend a FREE Kids’ Program. 
Kids will be able to experience hands-on science activities, listen to Fire Fighters 
speak to them about safety, and participate in fun outdoor activities and much 
more! 

https://forms.gle/4hBAKq9qwgVtVW1T6


 
 

 
 
 
 

 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Resource Booths 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
At the Event, there will be over 40 Resource Booths from organizations 
throughout Santa Clarita Valley sharing information and free resources to 
families. A few of the organizations that will be sponsoring a booth are: 
 

• Sulphur Springs Union School District 

• Boys and Girls Club of SCV 

• UCLA Health 

• Action Family Counseling 

• Golden Valley High School 



• College of the Canyons 

• Child and Family Center 

• California Institute of the Arts 

• Cub Scout Pack 48 

• Canyon Country Library 

• CLASS Foundation 
 
AND MANY MORE! 
 

 
REMINDER: All schools will be closed for spring break, April 3rd through April 7th. 
Classes will resume on MONDAY, APRIL 10th.  
 
Wishing you and your family a wonderful weekend and a very relaxing spring 
break.  
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